
 

-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: Re: Abdul Rahim Show cause Letter. 

Date: 2020-11-13 12:22 

From: rahim khan <rahim.khan1625@gmail.com> 

To: imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: "Dr.Asif PPEO" <asifa@who.int>, nisaru@who.int, nkhalid@who.int 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

I’ve received today a show cause letter from you on account of 

embezzlement.  

 

First of all I want to state that I have been working as UCPO since 2018 

and there is not a single complaint raised against me by any one for any 

misconduct or unprofessional attitude.  

 

As far as current complaint of fake signature of RSPs done by me is 

concerned, I want to clarify that this is nothing to do with financial 

embezzlement or fake data submission as stated in show cause letter. The 

reality is that I was assigned to fill the DDM cards of all 17 RSPs of 

Orangi Town and submit to DEOC for Assistant Commissioner’s signature. 

As this task is assigned during SNID October campaign and the deadline 

for submission of DDM card is very short and it is very difficult to 

gather all RSPs at one place and also difficult for me to go to all 17 



RSPs to collect their signature on DDM cards due to hectic campaign 

activities, I with the permission of all RSPs put their signatures on 

their respective cards in order to save time and complete the task in 

given time. RSPs gave this permission because they certainly know that 

putting their signature by me on their cards would do not harm to them 

and their payment. In any case their payment will be submitted in their 

own accounts. I again insist that there is no chance of any financial 

embezzlement in such case as there is official list of RSPs in DEOC and 

WHO provincial office and before approving any DDM card by finance 

department all cards are tallied by this list. You can check all DDM 

cards submitted by me whether these are according to that list or not.   

 

 

Although I did this with good intention and without a trace of 

dishonesty, now I realized that I should not have done this. I whole 

heartedly accept my mistake, apologize and assure you that in future 

this sort of act will not be happened.  

 

Regards,  

 

Abdul Rahim 

 

On Fri, Nov 13, 2020 at 6:16 AM <imran.ali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

 

> Dear Abdul Rahim, 



>  

> Find attached your show cause letter. You are directed to submit your  

> response with in given timeline. 

>  

> Regards, 

> Imran 


